
NEW CARPETING
COMING SOON!

 

 
WE WILL BE UNABLE TO 

ACCEPT MATERIAL DONATIONS 
BEGINNING MONDAY, OCTOBER 25.

NO EXCEPTIONS!

Later this autumn, we'll be saying goodbye to our old
carpet. Before then, we have a lot of house cleaning to do!

In preparation:

Thank you for your understanding!
- The Clarence Public Library

 


